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August 10, 2016 
 

This Notice applies to your vehicle VIN listed above. 
 

Dear Forest River Customer and Dealership: 
 

Forest River – Office of Corporate Compliance (“OCC”) has decided that a Technical Service Bulletin (“TSB”), is required 
to address the vehicle in your ownership.   
 

WHAT SHOULD YOU DO? 
Please see the enclosed Notification Letter from General Motors.   
 
Please follow the directions given on the General Motors Notification.  
 

WHAT IF YOU NO LONGER OWN THIS VEHICLE? 
If you no longer own this vehicle and have the address for the current owner, please forward this letter to the new owner. 
You have received this letter because government regulations require that a notification is sent to the last known owner of 
record. Our records indicate that you are the current owner. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF COMPLIANCE 
VEHICLE SAFETY AND RECALL MANAGEMENT 
BUILDING 11 
423 N MAIN ST 
MIDDLEBURY, INDIANA 46540-9218 
  

   Technical Service Bulletin: 51-07192016-0226 
 

  

 
<<VIN>> 
<<OWNER NAME/DEALERNAME>> 
<<ADDRESS>> 
<<CITY>>, <<ST>>  <<ZIP-XXX>> 
 

O  Integrity 
  

 
O  Safety 
  

  

 

O  Quality 
  

  

  

 

O  Customer Service 
  

  

  

  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Forest River, Inc. 

Director & Engineer 
Office of Corporate Compliance 
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